NLSC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES
FEBUARY 27,2023
HEADWATERS BAR AND GRILL

The meeting was called to order by President Reg Videgar

Treasurer Report: Gary Keuler
Submitted report

Membership Report: Karen Videgar
87 new members this year. 509 members registered with the AWSC, 523 members total. 94 more than last year.

Reports: Scott S.

Scott reported on several Snowmobile accidents this season and said the Sheriff Dept. reported over 159 hours on
the trails. Discussed the AWSC News regarding the conventional the end of the month.

Reg V. Reported on the success of the Junker Sledding Event, stating the largest attendance.

Events and Fundraisers:

Reg recapped on the success of the Hospitality Ride Event reporting 40 riders attended. Received several good
comments and 30 maps were given out.

Reg reported for Carolyn on the Spaghetti Dinner with 80 meals sold and a profit of $1000.00.

John Zabel reported that the Weenie Roast had to be cancelled do to poor snow conditions.

Reg reported on the Groom to Ride Fundraiser has received approx. $6690.00 so far. Kym suggested that maybe
decorating with balloons would invite more people to the sales table.

Weekly Ladies Ride has approx. 6 - 13 ladies. Kim reminded all that the rides are posted on Face Book.

March News: Reg

AWSC Spring Convention will take place on March 22-24, 2023. Reg and Karen V. Will be attending. NLSC will
be presented with a Community Award.

NLSC next meeting will be March 27, at 32 South Bar and Grill. Election of Officers will take place.

April Events: Reg

Groom to ride Raffle Drawing will take place on April 1, 2023 at Trackside.
Adopt-a-highway clean up starts April 1 through November 1, 2023. Hwy 45.
April 23rd. Is the Tavern League drawing of $100.00

May Events: Reg
TL-BRT Golf Outing is May 20th. NLSC will be giving a sponsorship of $500.00 and $350.00 for the music.

Old Business: Reg

Looking for suggestions for the Ice Queen/Royalty Program.

Joyce N. Reported the nominating committee for positions on the Board.

New Business: Reg

Reg reported that a budget needs to be settled for the season to end.

Discussed Summer and Fall Events. Kym suggested a mini-golf outing.

50/50 drawing took place and a new member won this. Total amount collected was $150.00.
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted:

John and Nancy Zabel
Co-Secretary



